
 
 

 

 

  

 

From: Randy Ammons 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: OCE; Randy Ammons 
Date: RE: OSSF Permit Application 057-0282_Extension Request 

Tuesday, April 21, 2020 3:23:23 PM 

Good afternoon Mr. Villarreal, 

This is in response to your request for enforcement discretion received on April 20, 2020.  In your 
request, you are seeking an extension to the timeline noted in the original letter dated March 22, 
2019, because of construction delays, permitting delays, and COVID 19 constraints.  This request is 
denied due to lack of information pertaining to reason for delays prior to March 22, 2020.action 
plan for processing plant slow/shut down due to COVID 

The TCEQ is committed to working with you as we respond to the COVID-19 pandemic.  If you 
have any questions or new information, please feel free to contact us at any time. 

Regards, 

Randy J. Ammons, Director 
North Central and West Texas Area 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
From: Christian Villarreal < 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:58 PM 
To: OCE <OCE@tceq.texas.gov> 
Cc: Ramiro Garcia <ramiro.garcia@tceq.texas.gov>; Keith Britton < 
Jeffrey Briscoe <  Tim Martin <  Quincy 
Roberts <  Kelly Horak <  Lance Mantooth 
< 
Subject: OSSF Permit Application 057-0282_Extension Request 

Afternoon, 

We are reaching out on behalf of Mr. Quincy Roberts for the OSSF Permit Application Number 057-
0282 granted on March 22 of 2019, attached for reference. 

After review of the letter we noticed that we had reached the 1-year mark of the OSSF Permit.  We 
wanted to ask for consideration of an extension to the timeline noted in the original letter (attached 
for reference) because of construction delays, permitting delays, and COVID 19 constraints. Please 
consider that in this time of continued pandemic developments; the construction team is working 
hard to construct this project which includes an OSSF per permit and plans. This project  has been 
restricted to closings, essential business restrictions and primarily the health and safety of the team. 
We ask to consider our request of an extension do to unforeseeable events that affected the 
timeline of the finished OSSF. 

Thank you, 

Christian Villarreal  ICONIC Consulting Group, Inc. 
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